
From: Jamie Turmanis
Sent: 25/09/2023 9:43:34 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: 11 Boola Place, Cromer  DA number (DA2023/1237

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to e pre  my wholehearted upport for thi  indoor cricket facility a  it i  de perately
needed for all cricketers on the Northern Beaches. It has been 30 years since the peninsula has had
an indoor training centre and will do wonders for both junior and senior cricket in the area.

Regard ,
Jamie Turmanis
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